November 18, 2024

City of Venice Planning Commission:

We understand that Jeff and Shirley Boone have a setback variance request pending so that
they can install a pool cage. Please accept this letter as our support for the variance.

We are the Boone’s next-door neighbors and have been for several years. Our property
actually wraps around theirs, and both of the property lines for which they want the
setback variance are adjacent to our property. We have driveways along both sides of the
Boone’s property where the pool cage would be installed. One driveway is immediately
adjacent to the Boone’s property and the other has a grass strip between the driveway and
the property line.

Thank you for your consideration of our letter.
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